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THE UNIVERSITY OF

TENNESSEE

KNOXVILLE

June 29, 2017

Dr. Kevin W. Sightler
Director of Substantive Change

SACSCOC

1866 Southern Lane
Decatur, GA 30033

RE: New Off-Site Location, Professional MBA Program
Original Submission: June 22, 2016

Dear Dr. Sightler:

Please accept this letter as notification of withdrawing our proposal referenced above. Due to
unforeseen circumstances, the Haslam College of Business has placed their plans on hold for the

foreseeable future.

Dr. Armstrong sent a letter dated December 12, 2016 requesting additional information. We will not be
responding to that request. At some future date, should the plan be realized, we will submit a new
prospectus.

If you have

Sincerely,

any questions, please feel free to contact me at the phone number or email given below.

b ™

Mary Le ngés Albrecht, PhD
Associate Vice Provost for Accreditation

cc: Dr.
Dr.
Dr.
Dr.
Dr.
Dr.
Dr.
Dr.

Beverly Davenport, Chancellor

John Zomchick, Interim Provost and Senior Vice Chancellor

Steve L. Mangum, Dean, Haslam College of Business

Bruce K. Behn, Associate Dean for Graduate and Executive Education
Dixie L. Thompson, Vice Provost and Dean of the Graduate School
Robert J. Hinde, Vice Provost for Academic Affairs

Heather Hartman, Coordinator

Steven M. Sheeley, Vice President SACSCOC

Office of Accreditation
527 Andy Holt Tower Knoxville, TN 37996-0152
Voice 865-974-3635 865-974-4811fax malbrech@utk.edu
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